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TOWN OF NORTH STONINGTON 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

Pursuant to Conn. Gen. Stat. Sec. 7-163e, the Board of Selectmen has scheduled a public hearing for 

Tuesday, June 7, 2022 at 7:30pm at the North Stonington Education Center Media Center, 298 Norwich-

Westerly Rd., N. Stonington, CT  06359 and online via Zoom to hear and consider the lease of a portion 

of 298 Norwich Westerly Road to an early childhood education center. 
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